
  

Weekly News from Our Kindergarten Class 
October 14, 2016 

Books we read: 
 
Everybody Works 
Pizza at Sally’s 
The Little Tree 
The Brave Little Witch 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

This was a great week! 
! Monday will be Day .B Both Sessions have 

Gym .  
! Please send your headphones in as soon as 

you can. We will need them according to 
the letter that was sent home. This is also 
for sanitary reasons. 

! Guided Reading Information went home. ☺ 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

In Math we completed 
the Topic 2 test. We started 
Topic 3 “Six to Ten” We have 
been counting objects and 
drawing counters to make groups 
6 and 7. We practiced reading 
and writing numbers 6 and 7. 
Please practice these concepts 
at home.  
 
We had Centers:☺ 
Math: created numbers with snap 
Cubes 
Cars 
Blocks 
Guided Reading: read leveled 
books. 
Writing: drew and label animals 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 
This week in Language Arts our Theme was 
Jobs. We read books relating to this topic. 
Our word to Know this week was “and”. Please 
practice this at home. We continued working 
on Beginning Sounds. We practiced Oral 
Sentences. (children count the words in a 
sentence) The Target Skill was Text and 
Graphic Features The Target Strategy is to 
Analyze and Evaluate. 
We worked on Action Verb in the Present 
Tense.  
In writing, the children drew animals and 
wrote labels for each one! ☺ 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 Crowned King and Queen 
       Evelyn       Greta 
 

We met a new “Alpha Friend” “Minnie 
Mouse”. We learned the Letter “Mm”. We 
learned and practiced to read and write this 
letter. We are practicing the sound that “m” 
makes. We are listening for this sound in 
many words. ☺ 
 

 
Information went home about Halloween. 
 
Our trip to the Pumpkin Patch is 
Wednesday. Please dress for the 
weather and remember to send a bag for 
the pumpkin 
 
 
 
 

 Have a nice 
weekend! 
Mrs. Smillie 
 

 

. Thank you 
Families for attending 
our Open House. It was 
so great to see and meet 
my families!! The children 
really enjoyed this event 
and were so proud to 
show off their 
classroom☺ 
 
 


